
Summer  of  2018  Showcases
Sharp  Media  Bias  in  Pope
Francis Coverage
Bill In The News (MRC Newsbusters):

Most national and international media display an astounding
degree of selective perception when covering remarks and
actions by Pope Francis.

As  the  Catholic  League’s  Bill  Donohue  pointed  out,  this
selective coverage of the Pope’s recent remarks and actions
is important, particularly as we look ahead to the upcoming
World Meeting of Families, a Vatican-sponsored event which
will be held in Ireland from August 22-26. READ MORE HERE
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